
To whom it may concern, 
As a lifelong citizen of Oregon, and a US citizen as well, I oppose bill HB 3063. This bill, you are 
all trying to fast-track through the system, is historically, taking away our freedoms as a parent, 
in Oregon. While my children ARE vaccinated, they wouldn't be if I knew what I know now. How 
our children are being tested on unsafe vaccine combos, how most ex-vaxxers are actually 
more informed and educated people. We know....and so does our POTUS, as well. He agrees 
with the detrimental combinations of vaccines, and their ties to Autism. Along with serious, but 
mostly unknown, side effects.  Such as ADHD, ADD, Auto-immune diseases, and even has ties 
to Cancer -- that have been recently reported on.  
I do not understand why, the OR legislatures, continue to try & destroy, our great state. Our 
great Nation. Truly, you are all evil & sick, as our amazing President has informed us of. Shame 
on you.  
 
Tammy Hayden 
Medford, OR 
 


